

October 14, 2014

Dear Agilent Customer,

As you are a valued customer, we want to let you know that in response to certain market conditions, Agilent has made the strategic decision to close its NMR (Nuclear Magnetic Resonance) business.

Effective immediately, Agilent will no longer be accepting orders for NMR systems. We will honor our existing contractual commitments to deliver open orders and fulfill support obligations.

We value your partnership with Agilent and we will do our best to minimize any inconvenience or disruption to your business.

For further information please contact us at pdl-nmr@agilent.com.

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to Agilent.

Ma illu

Sincerely,

Regina Schuck,

VP and GM, Research Products Division, Agilent Technologies